
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
 

 

On the occasion of the 111th Anniversary of the National Day 

of the Republic of Panama and the presentation of the Letters 

of Credence to His Majesty King Willem-Alexander,  

The Ambassador of Panama, Mr Willys Delvalle and  

Mrs Tatiana de Delvalle,  

request the pleasure of your company 

 

At a reception on Tuesday 25th of November 2014, from 17:00 to 19:00 

 

 
Hotel Hilton        
Zeestraat 35       
2518 AA, The Hague     
 
 

 


